
 

 

                  

 

 

                   PLANNING ENFORCEMENT CASE 

 

Notice is given to Parishioners that Planning 

Enforcement have opened a case for investigation in 

respect of a number of caravans which have been 

located in a field off Palmers Lane/Skinners Hill. 

 

Planning have therefore advised that there is no further 

need to report to them on this matter as it would 

increase workload and impact on the ability to deal with 

other such cases. 

 

 

 

Gareth Hughes 

Parish Clerk                                    2nd January 2024 
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